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MEDIA RELEASE 
 
July 15, 2015 
 
Contact:  Ryan Dixon, Civil Engineer III 
 

 
Glenwood Transfer Station Construction and Renovation Work Notice 

 
Area Affected:  
      Glenwood Recycling and Transfer Station 
      Mountain View, Hawai’i 
 

  
 
Construction work will begin July 17, 2015 between the hours of 7:00 am through 3:30 

pm. The Solid Waste Division would like to thank the public for their patience and kōkua 

during the construction and improvements taking place at the Glenwood Recycling and 

Transfer Station.  

During this construction period please note that rubbish disposal will be moved closer to 

the entry of the Transfer Station and roll off bins will be provided.  This temporary 

location may cause a slight inconvenience and the Solid Waste Division appreciates the 

public's patience during this transitional period.   

The Solid Waste Division would like to remind the public that the Glenwood Recycling 

and Transfer Station hours of operation are Sunday, Tuesday, and Friday from 6:00 am 

to 6:00 pm and that access to the Glenwood Transfer Station will be strictly prohibited to 

the public on days that the Transfer Station is closed.  

Please pardon this temporary inconvenience and we ask the public to take precautions 
when entering the Glenwood Recycling and Transfer Station.  If more information is 
needed, please contact Mr. Ryan W. Dixon, Civil Engineer, at (808) 961-8270. 
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